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Attention: Mr. Mark Lemmon

_ Subject: _ _Familiarization of STCs SRO0711SE, SH829NW and SH695NW
Dear Mr, Lemmon:

This is in response to your letters dated April 8, 1999 and July 12, 1999 making application
for Canadian approval of the subject STCs. Hitherto Transport Canada policy has been a
process of familiarizing FAA STCs and issuing corresponding Canadian documents.
However following new policy now being implemented for certain categories of FAA STCs,
some will be accepted entirely on the basis of the FAA document and entered on a national
index.

This letter is your verification of the acceptance of the subject STCs by Transport Canada.
Should you require additional information with regards to this matter or clarification please
do not hesitate to contact Mr. Henry Wong at (604) 666-5597.

Yours truly,

Regional Engineer, Aircraft Certification

for
Minister of Transport

c.c. Mr. Ali Bahrami
Manager, Seattle ACO

Canada



